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Dear	IPART,	
The	Solar	Industry	is	a	growth	industry	that	will	increasingly	employ	more	in	the	
design	and	in	the	manufacture	and	installation	of	sustainable	energy.	The	
industry	will	gain	greater	security	as	more	people	buy	into	it.	More	people	will	
buy	into	it	if	they	can	see	they	are	able	to	pay	it	off	with	fair	prices	sooner.	Please	
either	give	solar	competitive	rates	or	stop	coal	and	gas	from	being	subsidised	far	
more	than	any	solar	programs.	
Thanks	for	listening.	
	
Andrew	Coates		
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